
 
 
 

Stephen Crawford, MPP 
Oakville 

 
 
 
It is my great pleasure to offer a special greeting for the 28th Falun Dafa Day Anniversary. 
 
Falun Dafa is a spiritual practice that promotes the universal principles of Truthfulness, 
Compassion, and Tolerance. These are values which we Canadians hold dear. During these 
difficult times it is especially important that we practice emotional and physical health and treat 
one another with care and consideration. 
 
I wish you a wonderful celebration on May 13, 2020. 
 

Best wishes, 

 


